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‘Joy, Hope & Aspiration-Life in all its fullness’. 

Attendance 

This week our whole school attendance figure is:  96% - Well done! ☺ 

Forest School- 6J 
Next week 6J have the opportunity to have a Forest School session on Wednesday 
afternoon. Please ensure that children come to school ready in clothes that you don’t mind 
them getting dirty! Children will need to be warm, so please remember to send them with 
a warm, waterproof coat & a pair of wellies too!  
 
Year 3 Bassenfell Residentials 
Well done to our fabulous year 3 children who attended their residentials this week! The 
children had a lovely time and we were very lucky that the weather was kind to us! The 
children were amazing and really embraced all the activities and opportunities that were 
given to them! Well done year 3 – we hope that you made some lasting memories with 
your friends!  
 
Year 5 Family Feast 
We are looking forward to welcoming our year 5 parents to our Family Feast Day on 
Wednesday 1st May. Letters were sent home earlier in the week with details of how to book 
your place! Thank you to those that are able to join us & we look forward to seeing you 
next week! 
 
Year 4 Blackpool Residential 
Our year 4 children will be setting off on their two-night residential to Blackpool on 
Wednesday! The children are very excited and are looking forward to their time away. 
Please can we ask that children arrive at school at 8.30am on Wednesday morning. This 
will give us time to register the children and ensure that we try and leave at 9.00am prompt. 
We are hoping to be back at school around 4.30pm on the Friday, but we will keep parents 
updated once we are on our way. Please don’t forget that children will need to bring a 
packed lunch with them on Wednesday & a refillable water bottle. Thank you.  
 
Early May Bank Holiday 
Please don’t forget that school will be closed on Monday 6th May for the bank holiday. We 
will be back open as normal on Tuesday 7th May. 
 
Year 5 Bikeability 
For those that signed up for the Year 5 Bikeability, this will be taking place next week. 
Please make sure that all children bring their bikes to school on Monday. Children will be 
split into groups by the instructors and after Monday’s session, they may not need their 
bike every day – however, they will be advised by the instructors. On arrival at school, 
children will need to leave their bikes in the courtyard on the school yard and bikes must 
be taken home at the end of each day. If you do not live in Seaton and taking your child’s 
bike home each evening is going to cause a problem, please contact the school and let us 
know. We will then make some arrangements to store your child’s bike in school. Please 
be assured that before any of our children are taken out on to the roads, the staff from 
Cyclewise will be risk assessing the area. The safety of our children is of paramount 
importance.  
Please send children in PE kits all week & DO NOT forget to bring a cycle helmet – the 
instructors will not take children through this programme without one. Thank you. 
 
 



 

 
After School Clubs this half term 

DAY OF THE WEEK CLUB 

MONDAY Hockey 
 Netball 
  
TUESDAY Gymnastics 
 Gardening 
  
WEDNESDAY Football 
 Construction 
  
THURSDAY Computer Club 
  
FRIDAY Cricket 

 
 
PE Days for week commencing 29th April are as follows:  

YEAR GROUP PE DAYS 

Year 3  Wednesday & Friday 

Year 4  Tuesday 

Year 5 Monday 

Year 6 6R - Monday & Friday 
6J – Forest School Wednesday & Friday PE 

 
Year 3 Family Feast 
Thank you so much to all the parents who attended our year 3 Family Feast days this week. 
The children absolutely loved sharing their lunch time with you and were very excited to 
see you all! We hope you all enjoyed your lunch too! Huge thanks to Mrs Magill and her 
kitchen team for making this event happen, we very much appreciate it! 
 
 

EVENT DATE & TIME 

Bikeability Week – Year 5 
 

W/C 29th April  

Blackpool Residential Year 4 Wednesday 1st May – Friday 3rd 
May 

Year 5 Family Feast Wednesday 1st May @ 12.00pm 

6J Forest School Session Wednesday 1st May 

Early May Bank Holiday – school closed Monday 6th May 

Year SATS Week W/C 13th May 

Lockerbie Manor Residential Year 5 22nd May – 24th May 

School closes for the Whit Holidays  Friday 24th May 

School re-opens after the Whit holidays Monday 10th June 



Donation for Nurture Rooms 
Earlier in the year we were very 
lucky to be given a kind donation 
from Mrs Hornsby, on behalf of 
her late husband. We decided to 
use the money to create two new 
intervention rooms that can be 
used for small group work or 
when children need some quiet 
time and some emotional support. 
We have named the rooms ‘The 
Hornsby Room Quiet Zone’ & ‘The 
Hornsby Room Learning Zone’. 
Mrs Hornsby and her son came to 
view the rooms last week and 
were delighted with what we have 
created. 

 
We must also say a huge thank you to AA Carpets in Workington who very kindly donated 
and fit carpets for both of these rooms for us! We are extremely grateful and thankful that 
you were able to help us!  
 
 
Thank you to everyone for all their support this week – it has been a very busy one!  

Hope you all have a lovely weekend! ☺ 

 
 
Mrs Lynn Carini 
Headteacher 
 
 


